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** IMPORTANT NOTICE ** 
 

 
 
DATE: OCTOBER 14, 2020 
 
TO: CANYON CREEK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION HOMEOWNERS 
  
FROM: THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 
RE: NOTICE OF APPROVED EMERGENCY COMMON FACILITIES 

RULES 
 
 
Dear Homeowners: 
 
The Canyon Creek Homeowners Association Board of Directors met on October 
13, 2020, and reviewed comments submitted from Homeowners regarding the 
proposed Emergency Common Facilities Rules. The Board would like to thank 
those that took the time to submit their comments.  
 
After review of all comments, the Board moved to approve the Emergency 
Common Facilities Rules, as written.  
 
The current Emergency Common Facilities Rules were previously mailed out to all 
homeowners. Should you require another copy, please send an email to Jamie 
Hackwith, Senior Managing Agent at: jhackwith@totalpm.com. Please keep this 
notice with your Association records. 
 
Should you have any questions pertaining to the Emergency Common Facilities 
Rules, please do not hesitate to contact Total Property Management, Inc.  
 


